STAFF REPORT

July 26, 2021

Topic: Deborah Williams - Seeking reappointment as a regular member of the Conservation Commission for a three-year term expiring at the end of August 2024

Discussion: There are no vacant regular member positions on the Conservation Commission, and one vacant alternate member position.

Interviews of individuals applying for appointment or reappointment to various Boards and Commissions were held at the Council's July 12, 2021, meeting; appointments will be made at this evening's meeting.

Ms. Williams' application was included with the July 12, 2021, agenda packet.

Fiscal Impact:

Staff Recommendation:

This report submitted by: Cheryl Hebert, City Clerk

Proposed motion: "I move to appoint Deborah Williams to a regular member position of the Conservation Commission for a three-year term expiring at the end of August 2024."